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TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

FROM:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager  

DATE:    July 26, 2021 

SUBJECT: 
Consideration of Resolution 5564-21 Rescinding the State of Emergency Related to COVID-19 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
On March 23, 2020 the City Council adopted Resolution No. 5488-20 declaring a state of 
emergency related to COVID-19. So much has happened since then as this pandemic has swept 
the nation and the world. Locally, the community came together in so many ways. With the recent 
reopening of the State of Oregon, we are now in a period of sustained recovery and public health 
measures. While we continue to be vigilant against the threat of new variants and abide by health 
authority rules and best practices, the State of Emergency can be rescinded. 

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS:  
There are no fiscal implications associated with this action. 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

-Resolution 5564-21 


